
Douglas Young 

From: John Kennedy

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2007 10:02 AM

To: Douglas Young

Subject: FW: Thanks for the help FPL
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From: Richard_G_Nelson@fpl.com [mailto:Richard_G_Nelson@fpl.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2007 3:10 PM 
To: John Kennedy 
Cc: Tim_Lewis@fpl.com 
Subject: Thanks for the help FPL 
 
This is correct 
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V 
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Mr. Tim Lewis,  

Pursuant to our telephone conversation this morning, please verify that the Homestead, FL, 
Palo, IA and Jensen Beach, FL antennas that contain only the frequency band 150-150.8 MHz 
are to be deleted.  

John W. Kennedy  
Federal Communications Commission  
Experimental Licensing Branch  
(202) 418-2484  

 
 
Richard G Nelson 
Wireless Network Engineer 
9250 West Flagler street 
Miami, Florida 33174 
Office (305) 552 2559 
Cellular (786) 393 8863 
Fax (305) 552 4181 
Pager (305) 719 2372 
 
"You think.... Then you build" 
 




